
Wow - another half term has flown by and we have
reached half term. The school continues to drive
forward in all areas and since the uniform letter I
have noticed a real improvement so a huge thank
you for your support. Pyjamarama day was a huge
success with over £100 raised for the book trust
charity. 

Today we started operation pre school garden - thank you to everyone                     
 who helped us - together we really can achieve amazing things. 

Donations wanted
We are on the look out for any books or good quality toys suitable for 2-3 year olds
so if you have a clear out over half term then please do think of us! 
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 It has been wonderful to see how excited the children have been giving out the
bracelets they have made as one of our ten good deeds. We really have shown that
small acts of kindness can really brighten someone's day. 

Have a wonderful half term

Mrs Ruck

Dear parents

Reminder of the week

Please check all uniform is
labelled so if misplaced it
can be returned easily 🙂 

Attendance has really impressed me this
half term - lets keep this up for the final
half term of the school year. 

Attendance matters



Dates for your diary

26  May - 30  May - Half termth th

5  June - Parents Fussy Eaters  Workshop - 9am TH

10  June - Year 6 Sponspored Greenway Walk th

13  June - Fathers & Others Breakfast th

18  June - Year 6 Wicked Theatre Trip th

19  June - Year 3 Sleeping under the stars TH

26  June - Year 4 Hiking Heroes th

4  July - Summer fair after schoolth

14  July - Sports Day  - save the dateth


